
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Station Road, Thornton Cleveleys, FY5 5HY. Telephone 01253 823420  

 

Headteacher:  Mrs A G Finney,B.Ed.Hons.,N.P.Q.H. 

7th November 2023 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Key Stage One Class teacher at 

Baines Endowed VC School. The Governors and I are seeking to appoint a 

dynamic, creative, inspiring and outstanding teacher to join our committed, 

dedicated and hard-working staff.  

  

We are seeking to appoint a candidate with a proven outstanding track 

record in Key Stage 1. A candidate who has high expectations in all areas of 

school life and a passion for ensuring the highest possible outcomes for pupils. 

They will work within an experienced school team and benefit from rich 

professional development and support, relevant to the role. They will deliver a 

broad and balanced curriculum with the development of skills, knowledge 

and prior learning central to their teaching. In addition, the post holder will 

lead at least one curriculum area. Applicants should express their curriculum 

interests in their covering letter.   

 

From EYFS to Year 6, we have high expectations of everyone within our 

school community. We care for all our pupils and do everything we can to 

ensure they achieve their full potential in a friendly, safe, caring environment.  

The pupils at Baines Endowed are well-behaved, hardworking and strive for 

the best at all times. 

 

The postholder will be committed to supporting us in our constant drive for 

improvement throughout the school and will be expected to make a positive 

contribution to school life, the wider community and our extra-curricular 

provision.  In addition, they will work together with our children, parents and 

staff to improve the educational outcomes for all.   

 

In your letter of application we would ask you respond directly to the 

qualifications, skills and personal qualities in the job specification, giving 

examples from your own experience wherever possible.  

 

 

 



Headteacher:  Mrs A G Finney,B.Ed.Hons.,N.P.Q.H. 

The Governing Body is thorough in their approach to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of our children and the candidate should have a 

deep understanding of safeguarding. The post will be subject to DBS 

enhanced clearance.  

 

Interviews for shortlisted applicants will be held week commencing 11th 

December 2023. 

  

If you feel that you have the skills, drive and enthusiasm to join our team, 

please book a visit to the school and we will be so very happy to show you 

around. If this is the case, telephone Miss Sophie Uttley, the School Business 

Manager, to book onto one of our tours of the school. 

 

Our school website www.bainesend.lancsngfl.ac.uk contains information 

about the school, including our school prospectus and school newsletters 

which you may find useful for finding out about us. 

 

May I once again thank you for your interest and we look forward to 

receiving your application.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Gill Finney 

Headteacher 

http://www.bainesend.lancsngfl.ac.uk/

